stubenT BULLETIN ON SELECTIVE SERVICE
March 30, 1966

TO JUNIOR COLLEGE STUDENTS

Re: Tests

The following is a digest of information recently received from Selective
Service Headquarters relative to retention or reclassification of registrants
now in Class II-S (regular college).

1. Selective Service qualification tests will be administered throughout
the country in May and June as described below.

These tests are optional, and the results will be used by local boards
in considering classification eligibility.

2. The results of the tests would be used in addition to other criteria
now or about to be used by boards (full-time satisfactory academic
work, class rank).

3. If you feel that it would be to your advantage to take the tests for
the purpose of attaining or retaining your II-S classification, take
note of the following:

a. Dates to be given: May 14, May 21, June 3.
b. How to sign up for them:

1) Secure application from any local board of Selective Ser-
vice System (can write in for them).*
2) Send application to - Science Research Associates
259 East Erie Street
Chicago, Illinois 60611
It should be postmarked no later than April 23, 1966.
3) Tests will be administered on the above dates in the local
area at two centers: a) Seattle University; b) University
of Washington.

The assumed advantage to be gained from taking the tests:would be to es-
tablish additional data to your local board by which to gain or retain a
college deferment, i.e., students who do not qualify by class standing may
be deferred by a satisfactory score in the test.

TO MINISTERIAL STUDENTS

If you are a ministerial student and have so declared yourself, you should
insist on classification IV-D, which is a distinctive classification not to
be confused with the regular college deferred status of II-S. An appeal
letter should be directed to your local board requesting reclassification
if you are in this category.

*In Seattle: Federal Office Building, 909 First Avenue, Seattle, Wa. 98104



